

<p>The school also requested 6 slimline wheelie bins as rubbish is being blown around the playground currently. David agreed to investigate costs and report back.</p> <p>5. P7 hoodies Lil confirmed that she had discussed how the ordering for P7 hoodies in 2021 had worked with Alison Willacy and had gained some useful information. The school confirmed that they want the hoodies to be delivered at the beginning of June. Lil to contact Bar One to ask for samples and deadlines.</p> <p>6. New Secretary handover – Lil shared the list of responsibilities that she had written with the committee via email and it was agreed to discuss at the next meeting. She confirmed that finding someone take over Christmas Cards was important as this brought in a lot of money for the PTA. Again it was agreed that this would be discussed at the next meeting.</p> <p>7. Gardening Committee – The school confirmed that they had taken delivery of 850 tree saplings as part of an initiative to plant woodlands run by OVO energy. They were keen to donate some of these to parents or community groups as they could not fit 850 trees into the school grounds. Lil agreed to contact Nick Bell to ask for his suggestions of community groups. It was also agreed that a gardening session would be held on Saturday 5th March 11am – 2pm to plant some of the trees and people would be able to take away saplings if they were able to use them. The school agreed to email parents and the PTA will promote via Social Media</p> <p>8. Noticeboard – Subsequent to the meeting, Sorcha confirmed that this would be installed on 5th March.</p> <p>9. Website/Social Media – no further progress to report.</p> <p>10. Bike Shelters – The school confirmed that the installation had been pushed back to 1st April and it was agreed that the painting would be finished on 5th March. The school thanked all the volunteers who had given up their time to paint the tunnel and remove the wooden benches.</p> <p>11. In person/Virtual meetings – the meeting agreed that we will continue to meet online although the meeting in June (June 15th) will be in person as it will be the AGM and include a social gathering afterwards</p> <p>12. Gillian Glenroy borrowing the PTA card machine – the meeting agreed to allow Gillian to borrow the PTA card machine for her fundraising initiative to raise money to buy a defibrillator for Mugdock Park.</p> <p>13. Trim Trail – the school confirmed that they were discussing the future of the trim trail internally and considering replacing it due to the repair costs being so</p>	<p>David Nicholls</p> <p>Lil Rudebeck</p> <p>Lil Rudebeck</p>
---	---

<p>high.</p> <p>14. Summer Fundraising Ideas/End of Term Events – Lil agreed to ask the committee via Whatsapp whether they would keen to hold a Summer Fundraising Event like the Winter Market. If everyone is positive, she would look at booking some professional facepainters and bouncy castles. The meeting agreed that if we did hold such an event, it would need to take place on 11th or 12th June.</p> <p>Lil also asked whether the school would like us to fund end of term events in the summer as per last year (Falconry and Alpaca visit). The school agreed to come back with requests at the next meeting.</p> <p>15. A.O.B No Further business was raised.</p> <p>16. Next Meeting – the next meeting is due to take place on Wednesday 16th March 2022 at 8pm via Microsoft Teams and will be chaired by David Nicholls.</p>	<p>Lil Rudebeck</p>
--	---------------------